
Oasis High School Athletic Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 
January 13, 2021 

6:30 via ZOOM 
 
Type of meeting: Public Meeting/ zoom 
Meeting Facilitator: Jenell Dolan 
 
Invites in Attendance: 

1. Board 
Jenell Dolan, Christi Llanes, Tanya Sykes 

2. Parents:  
Kim Brown,  Lori Morano, Sara Lenius, Christine Brady, Roxanne Clay  
 

I. Call to Order by Christi Llanes 
II. Roll Call: 

A. President, Jenell Dolan  
B. Vice President, Christi Llanes 
C. Treasurer: (not present).  
D. Secretary, Tanya Sykes  

III. Consent Agenda 
A. No previous meeting notes to review and approve 
B. Treasurer Report given by Christi Llanes. Current amount in boosters account is $2707  
C. President Report: Jenell Dolan 

1. Fundraising ideas  Jenell Dolan 
2. Recycle Shoe Drive: waiting for approval at time of the meeting 
3. Digital Donuts: we will register for this 
4. Raffle Gift Basket for Valentine’s day: We will collect donations for any items to 

place in the basket for Valentine’s day online raffle. Parents will reach out to 
teams and collect. Tanya Sykes will be at concessions on January 29 to collect 
all donations for the raffle. Basket and/or Baskets will be made and an online 
raffle will begin the following week using social media and booster webpage. 
 

IV.. New Business 
A. Open Discussion: 

1. Christine Brady has offered to help with pictures for fundraising ideas. Jenell will 
follow up with her. 

2. Lori Mirano: questions about team fundraising and hosting nights at restaurants. 
Teams will receive all the funds when they organize those types of events 

3. Several concerns about doing a sports ceremony. THe AD does plan on having a 
Sports Banquet for all student athletes but it hasn’t been determined yet due to 
covid.  



4. Question about where to send sports pictures. Send team pictures through 
Facebook messenger (facebook page: Oasis High School Athletic Booster Club) 
or email oasisboosterclubpresident@gmail.com  

V. Closing 
    Next meeting will be set up on zoom and announcements and emails will be sent. Jenell 
Dolan asked parents in attendance to email her to make sure they get added to email list. 


